
 

 

 

  
 
 
October 13, 2024 
 
The Manager – Listing 
BSE Limited   
(BSE: 507685)  
  
The Manager – Listing  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited.                                           
(NSE: WIPRO) 
 
The Market Operations,                        
NYSE, New York                                                                                   
(NYSE: WIT)  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub: Board of Directors to consider proposal for issue of bonus shares 
  
The Board of Directors of the Company will be considering a proposal for issue of bonus shares, 
in accordance with the applicable provisions of the Companies Act, 2013 (including the rules and 
regulations framed thereunder), the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Issue of Capital and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2018, at its meeting scheduled to be held over October 
16-17, 2024. 
 
This intimation is pursuant to Regulation 29 (1)(f) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
The outcome of the Board meeting will be communicated to the stock exchanges soon after 
conclusion of the Board meeting on October 17, 2024.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Wipro Limited 

 

 

 

M Sanaulla Khan 
Company Secretary 
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